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Dear Members of the House Education Committee, 

 

I respectfully submit this testimony in strong support of Nancy Nathanson's HB 4124.  

We cannot address harmful excesses in standardized testing if we don't know what is 

happening in our local schools.   All community members, parents and taxpayers 

deserve to have this information so we can make informed decisions for the 

education and wellfare of our students. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Sincerely, 

Wendy Schwall 

Retired teacher and grandparent of two school aged children 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


